
Message for Potential Grads:
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have not decided which post-secondary school you will attend in the fall, Mount Allison University is offering a new opportunity called the NB-StudyAward. This offer consists of a limited number of one-time $4000 awards, specifically for students with financial need.
The deadline to be considered for this award is June 3rd. This is only for new applicants and in order to speed up the application process, students must use the promo code 19ACCESS to waive the $50 application fee. 
Please contact financialaid@mta.ca if there are any questions or concerns regarding this opportunity.

 


